
 
REGULAR MEETING  

OF 
CACHUMA CONSERVATION RELEASE BOARD 

AND 
CACHUMA OPERATION & MAINTENANCE BOARD 

 
3301 Laurel Canyon Road 
Santa Barbara, CA  93105 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Monday, December 17, 2007 
 

CANCELLED 
 

The regular December 17th Board meetings of CCRB and COMB have been cancelled.  
The next scheduled regular Board meetings will be January 28, 2008.  CCRB will start at 
2:15 p.m. and COMB will follow; the meetings will take place at the COMB office 
building.   


